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Congratulations on earning membership in the 2018/2019 Inner Circle for Microsoft Business
Applications.

As an Inner Circle member, GMCS is part of an elite group of our most strategic Microsoft
Business Applications partners from around the globe.

This honor is a direct reflection of your organization’s outstanding group of employees and
management team, all of whom should be very proud of this accomplishment.

I want to thank you for your deep commitment and devotion to your customers, as well as your
commitment to business excellence. Your organization is setting the standard for the entire
Microsoft Business Applications partner channel.

Congratulations again!

Sincerely,

Cecilia Flombaum
Office: +1 (425) 706-9814

Mobile: +1 (206) 327-7655
cecilif@microsoft.com

Microsoft One Commercial Partner
Business Applications Lead
https://ocp.microsoft.com




